TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Council President Bernard "Jack" Young

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: September 6, 2016

RE: Council Bill 16-0696



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 16-0696 introduced by Councilmember Stokes at the request of Madison Street Properties, Inc., a wholly-owned subsidiary of Kennedy Krieger Institute.

The purpose of this bill is to approve certain amendments to the Development Plan of the Kennedy Krieger Institute Planned Unit Development.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) reviewed the proposed legislation. The PUD accounts for existing and future parking demand with a 7-story, 1,200-space garage. This amendment does not affect the garage.

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports City Council Bill 16-0696.



